
Sick and Shut-in and Announcements 
 
Remember to pray for the sick and shut-in. Please let the office or your deacon 
know when you want your name removed of the sick & shut-in list. 

 

 
SICK & SHUT-IN 

Teresa Lipford, Victor Scott, Izora Gunter, Leila Norman, Florence Cooks, Thomas Settles, 
Phillip Berry, Vanessa Stallings, Carolyn Bulloch Johnson, Willie Mays, Ray Cooks, Laura 
Cooks, Vickie Turner, Joan Mckinney & Jeannette Saxon 
 
Announcements 
Sunday School 8:50 to 9:20 
Worship Service 9:45 
 
If you are not receiving emails through our mass communication, please let the office know.  
Also, if you change your email address, you need to let the office know. 
 
Please bring your non-perishable items for the CMONA   and place 
them in the barrel. 



Beautiful Girls 
The March Beautiful Girls Ministry meeting will be held on Sunday, March 24th, from 4:00 pm 
to 6:00 pm at the church. Please note, the April meeting is cancelled due to DNow.  

DNOW – April 19th – 21st:  DNOW is only for Middle and High School Students. Registration 
March 1st – April 5th. Please check your email and phone for registration link.  All Middle and 
High School students and their friends are invited to sign up for DNow through April 5th.  If you 
have questions, please contact Ordean Crews. Thank you to our church family and volunteers 
for your support. 
 

 
 

Link to Sign Up: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1A6oLZvgF8MvQyNbLA-BG2q5qBx7WfeQKOFEUKWwluI8/edit 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1A6oLZvgF8MvQyNbLA-BG2q5qBx7WfeQKOFEUKWwluI8/edit


 
 
 

 
 
Women Bible Study 
Ladies, you are invited to join us for the next upcoming Women Bible 
Study beginning April 17. Staying focused and connected to the Second 
Providence Baptist Church Theme for 2024 (Moving Forward in 2024)- 
Our discussion book for the session will be: Don't Look Back: Getting 
Unstuck and Moving Forward with Passion and Purpose by Christine 
Caine.  Join us and feel free to invite other women to attend! 



 

 
Beautiful Girls 

The March Beautiful Girls Ministry meeting will be held on Sunday, 
March 24th, from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm at the church. Please note, 
the April meeting is cancelled due to DNow.  

Sunday School Easter Practice 

Sunday School Easter practices before the Sunday School Easter 
program on March 31, 8:30 am. 

The next practice is Sunday, March 24 at 8:50 am and Saturday, March 
30 at 10:00 am.  Parents please help them attend practice. If you have 
any questions, please contact Bernetta Monroe. 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 Aiken Chapter of The Links, Incorporated 
Post Office Box 1011 

Aiken, SC 29802-1011 
                                                                               March 5, 2024 

 
Dear Pastor and Church Members: 
 
Each year the Aiken Chapter of The Links, Incorporated recognizes outstanding graduating high 
school seniors and awards them scholarships, laptop computers, and/or certificates.  This event is 
funded by the generous donations and support of Aiken businesses, community leaders, and the 
Aiken Chapter of The Links, Incorporated. We are asking you to help us identify students of 
African American descent from your church that we may recognize. Our program seeks to 
highlight African American students in the areas of ACADEMICS, ARTS, ATHLETICS, 
CHARACTER, and SERVICE. 
 
Please ask the students to complete the application form online at: 
https://forms.gle/2K43Y6Gkp2mrwDGa6. Students are to write an essay (one hundred words) about 
their accomplishments. All information should be received by March 25, 2024 for inclusion on our 
program.  The students who complete and submit the application by the deadline will be eligible for 
one of several $500 scholarships or a laptop. 
 
The Links, Incorporated is a national group of professional women that perform public service in 
the communities in which they live.  Our foundational principle has been to improve the lives of 
African Americans within our community and what better way than to provide scholarships 
to African American students. Our local chapter has served the Aiken area since 1989. In addition 
to the Senior Recognition Program, the Aiken Chapter of The Links, Incorporated has presented the 
Festival of Trees, the Festival of Wreaths, Go Red Luncheons, SAT Prep Workshops, Healthy 
Homestead Workshops, and many other community service programs. We currently volunteer in a 
local middle school as our main Services to Youth project. We also work with the Aiken Women’s 
Group on the Character First Program and many other service projects.   
 
This is our seventeenth year for honoring outstanding senior high school students. If you need 
assistance or have further questions please contact me at (803) 640-5044 or brooksdf@aol.com or 
Melencia Johnson at (706) 831-1044 or aikenlinks@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you in advance for your help and all you do for our young people.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dorothy Brooks, Chair           
Services to Youth 
 
Melencia Johnson, PhD 
President            
                                
Application Enclosed  


